Community Relations Committee

CRC

Meeting Notes

August 19, 2014

The August meeting of the CRC committee was held August 19 in the annex. Those present were Janet DelSardo, Bob Stockinger, Ron Gerlach, Gwen Imhoff, Pat Speer, and Billie Velazquez.

Unfinished Business

Our Health Fair will be held September 20th at 2:00 p.m. in the ballroom. This will be our "Saturday Talk" program for September. Walgreens will be attending and giving flu shots to those who would like to have one. The Red Cross will also be sending a representative.

We will only be serving water, coffee, and soft drinks at this program. We are hoping for a good turnout for our residents.

New Business

Billie will be contacting each person listed on this committee to see if they are interested in coming to the committee meetings. If so, an email will be sent reminding everyone of each meeting.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:20 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez